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With the rising real estate costs and increase in property values, it only seems right to 

raise to exclusion. I know a couple families who are looking at $2mil + in inheritance 

tax. One because they lost 2 family members (grandfather and father) leading the 

business within 1 year of each other, risking their family farm. It seems like a giant 

slap in the face, on top of losing loved ones. Let's do what is right and help protect 

our Oregon families. I urge you to vote yes on this bill.  


